
CTC  to  improve  old  Meyers
campground
California  Tahoe  Conservancy  is  ready  to  go  forward  with
improving access to the former Tahoe Pines Campground and
improving the grounds along the Upper Truckee River on Highway
50 in Meyers.

The  Conservancy  plans  to  restore  and  protect  the  natural
floodplain and riparian habitat of the 8.5-acre site, while
providing  picnic  tables,  benches,  hiking  trails  or  other
compatible amenities.

Comments on the draft environmental document are being taken
until June 13.

More info is online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/06/ctc-to-improve-old-meyers-campground/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/06/ctc-to-improve-old-meyers-campground/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/10/old-south-shore-campground-rehabbed/
http://tahoe.ca.gov/public-hearings-notices.aspx

